
Coronavirus Pandemic and Healthcare  
 
Hospitals taking money from the $2 trillion stimulus bill will have to 
agree not to send surprise medical bills to patients treated for COVID-
19. 
 
Surprise bills typically happen when a patient with health insurance gets 
treated at an out of network emergency room, or when an out of 
network doctor assists with a hospital procedure.  
This administration is committed to ensuring all Americans are not 
surprised by the cost related to testing and treatment they need for 
COVID 19 
 
Hospitals that accept the grants will have to certify that they won’t try to 
collect more money than the patient would have otherwise owed if the 
medical attention had been provided in network. 
 
 

Be SAFE from coronavirus infection. 
Be SMART & inform yourself about it. 
Be KIND and support one another. 

 
 


